
 

Clark Construction Group, LLC                 7500 Old Georgetown Road  Phone 301/986-8100 
  Bethesda, Maryland 20814-6196 Fax 301/652-7216  

March 2, 2015 

 

 

Dr. Steven Sadeghian 

US Smoke and Fire 

 

 

Dear Dr. Sadeghian: 

 

I would like to thank you and your team for the great work on the 1812 North Moore Project in 

Arlington, VA.  

 

The elevator opening smoke curtains, both within the office tower and between the tower and the 

connected metro station mezzanine were installed quickly, and functioned without issue. During 

the difficult coordination efforts between the electrical and fire alarm subcontractors, your team 

was made available on short notice, which was critical in our attaining the certificate of 

occupancy. 

 

Your products function well, and your team was knowledgeable, courteous, and responsive. I 

would recommend your company and crew to anyone in need of smoke curtains.  

 

Thank you again for your hard work. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Alex Skotnicki 

Project Manager 

 

 
301-789-3724 

alex.skotnicki@clarkconstruction.com 


